
From: Emslie, Julie
To: "Jeremy Novak"; Marvin Wanders
Cc: Trane, Andrea
Subject: RE: Idle Sites Grant for 5th Ward
Date: Monday, October 17, 2022 9:32:22 AM

Yes, that is correct. It also confirms that in order to receive this funding, you understand that 5th

Ward will need to comply with the terms of the grant agreement and reporting obligations. If you
have further questions, please let me know.
 
Thanks for the quick response and see you this afternoon,
Julie
 
 
Julie Emslie
Economic Development Administrator
(608)789-7393
 

From: Jeremy Novak <Jeremy@threesixty.bz> 
Sent: Monday, October 17, 2022 9:21 AM
To: Emslie, Julie <emsliej@cityoflacrosse.org>; Marvin Wanders <marvin@threesixty.bz>
Cc: Trane, Andrea <tranea@cityoflacrosse.org>
Subject: RE: Idle Sites Grant for 5th Ward
 

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***

 
HI Julie,
I’m confirming that the resolution city council passed in November 2021 (attached) was to apply for
the WEDC grant and this resolution is to accept the grant.  Is this your understanding also?   If so, the
new resolution to accept the funds is good with us.  Thanks!
 
Regards,
 
Jeremy Novak
Three Sixty Real Estate Solutions, LLC
1243 Badger ST
La Crosse, WI  54601
608-782-7365
jeremy@threesixty.bz
www.threesixty.bz
 
To learn more about Three Sixty, click here to view our Corporate Brochure or check out our
website here.
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From: Emslie, Julie <emsliej@cityoflacrosse.org> 
Sent: Monday, October 17, 2022 8:55 AM
To: Marvin Wanders <marvin@threesixty.bz>; Jeremy Novak <Jeremy@threesixty.bz>
Cc: Trane, Andrea <tranea@cityoflacrosse.org>
Subject: Idle Sites Grant for 5th Ward
 
Good morning,
 
As I referenced on a recent call with Jeremy, the City is working to finalize the agreement

with WEDC regarding the Idles Sites grant for 5th Ward. A Resolution will be going before
Council in November, and thereafter (if passed by Council) the Mayor will sign the
agreement.
 
I’ve attached the Resolution and agreement. Can you please review the Resolution and
confirm that this is agreeable to you?
 
Thank you,
Julie
 
 
 
Julie Emslie, Economic Development Administrator
City of La Crosse – Planning Department
City Hall, 400 La Crosse St, La Crosse, WI 54601
(608)789-7393|emsliej@cityoflacrosse.org
 www.cityoflacrosse.org
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